MINISTRY OF BUSINESS,
INNOVATION & EMPLOYMENT
HTKINA WHAKATUTUKI

29 January 2018

Ref: DOIA 1718-0869

Kellie Bishell
fyi-request-7097-90f4c118 @requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Ms Bishell

Thank you for your email of 10 January 2018 to the Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment
requesting, under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act), the following information:

I would like to request all Holidays and Leave Guidance booklets/documents that
Department of Labour/MBIE has published since 2003.

I am declining this request under section 18(d) of the Act, as the information you are seeking is publicly
available.

Our current publications are available on the Employment New Zealand website:
www.employment.govt.nz/.

For older material, all government publications are deposited with the National Library and remain
available to the public. A Ministry staff member has contacted the National Library about your request
and | can confirm that they have the material you are looking for and are able to assist you in your
research. You can find more information on how to access the collection at:
https://natlib.govt.nz/researchers.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of our response to your
request. Information about how to make a complaint is available at: www.ombudsman.parliament.nz
or freephone: 0800 802 602.

Yours sincerely

Stu Lumsden
National Manager
Labour Inspectorate
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